

State of South Carolina

Office of the Covernor

JAMES H. HODGES

POST OFFICE BOX 11829 COLUMBIA 29211

March 25, 1999

Mr. Fred W. Giffles, CEO HGP, Incorporated 49 Greenland Drive Greenville, SC 29615

Dear Mr. Giffles:

Thank you very much for your continued service in advising me on matters pertaining to energy issues in South Carolina. I appreciate your volunteer service on behalf of the state and our people.

I am especially interested in your thoughts and comments as they relate to various activities potentially ongoing at the Savannah River Site.

I hope you will continue to allow me and my staff to contact you regularly to solicit your advice and comments on energy policy matters here in our state.

Thank you once again for your service. I look forward to a continued working relationship.

Sincerely,

Jim Hodges

Governor

cc: Kevin Geddings